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[Commending the Department of the Environment]

Resolution commending the Department of the Environment for their continuing 

support of A Living Library Project. 
 

WHEREAS, The Department of the Environment has provided vital support to the 

realization process of A Living Library Project; and,  

WHEREAS, The Department of the Environment assisted in the development of A 

Living Library Project’s $300,000 grant from the Ford Foundation, $250,000 of which has 

been allocated for the establishment of A Living Library & Think Park in the San Miguel Child 

Development Center; and,  

WHEREAS, The Department of the Environment arranged for the Public Utilities 

Commission to provide assistance in the development of the Ford Foundation Grant; and,  

WHEREAS, The Department of the Environment hosted numerous community 

meetings during the development process for the Ford Foundation Grant; and, 

WHEREAS, The Department of the Environment facilitates outreach efforts on behalf 

of A Living Library Project to environmental organizations and diverse communities around 

the San Francisco Bay Area; and, 

WHEREAS, The Department of the Environment has committed to continuing to 

provide technical assistance to A Living Library project and Life Frames, Inc., its not-for-profit 

sponsor, in order to help create rich, Community Dialogues On Comprehensive Sustainable 

Development about our resources and sustainability efforts and opportunities; now, therefore 

be it   
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RESOLVED, That the Board of Supervisors of the City and County of San Francisco 

commends the Department of the Environment for its continuing assistance to A Living Library 

Project and Life Frames, Inc., and service to our community.  

 

 


